
 

The Linc; 

Principal's Message 

Lincoln families, it’s hard to believe we are already moving into October. It has been a great week at Lincoln 
as the weather has been cooperative and we were able to be outside. The PTO mums have been delivered, 
and it has been a record breaking sale. Thank you for your contributions. All of our classes have been 
working hard on our new English/Language Arts curriculum, and most classes have begun taking the NWEA 
tests for Math and Reading. These tests will provide data to help teachers individualize instruction and 
provide talking points for parent teacher conferences. 

Part of our Full Value Agreement is about being safe and working as a team. I am asking that we all work as a 
team during drop off and pick up to keep our students and families safe. Please avoid parking across from 
the school and sending students directly across the street. We have safety patrols on duty at the corners 
willing to help. Please send students to the crosswalks before crossing the street. Your cooperation with this 
is appreciated. 

I want to thank everyone who attended our PTO meeting last Monday. We had a nice turnout of people 

willing to support our school mission. On Wednesday, October 6th, we will have our big “Fitness for Funds 

day”.  This is our biggest fundraiser that helps pay for all our fun events and many classroom projects.  All 

students who participate will have an opportunity to drop a small water balloon on my head. It’s a fun and 

healthy event sponsored by our PTO. Please consider contributing. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

September 30, 2021 

 

 

 

 

10/6    -Student Count Day 

            -Fitness 4 Funds Day 

10/19  -Parent Teacher Conference (more 

details to come) 

10/21  -Parent Teacher Conference (more 

details to come) 

10/22  -No School-Professional 

Development Day 

11/1    - No School-Professional 

Development Day 

11/22  - Picture Re-take Day 

11/24-11/26 - Thanksgiving Break 

11/29   - Return to School 

Please Register for Parent-Teacher Conferences! 

 
Parent-teacher conferences are on October 19th & 21st.  Please 
register online at www.ptcfast.com/reg1.  You will need to enter 
the code for your child’s teacher found below.  Please only sign up 
for one time slot per student.  Dual household or co-parent 
families will need to share the same conference 
time.  Conferences will be held via zoom.  Please watch your email 
for instructions from the classroom teacher on how to connect to 
the zoom conference. 

Thank you! 

Mrs. Mellema:    BZS188488 
 
Mrs. Fisher:       3P0188490 
 
Mrs. Ward:        REA188497 

Mrs. Friske:       JE71321061 

Mr. Tippett:       N1X188501 

Ms. Michael:      2AR188507  

Mrs. Sterly:    L19188508 

Mrs. Case:     PTW188513 

Mrs. Frey:      GRJ188525 

Mrs. Daniel:   P6Z188531 

Miss Bell:      F761321055  


